
AGRICULTURAL FLOW METER REBATE PROGRAM

The Vineyard Team is pleased to announce a new partnership with 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company and San Luis Obispo County Energy 

Watch to provide cost share incentives for growers to purchase and 

install flow meters. The program is limited to commercial vineyard 

operations (5 acres or larger) that are currently served by PG&E.

This program will rebate 50% (not to exceed $750) of the cost to purchase 

and install a flow meter as per manufacturer’s instructions. Growers are 

encouraged to initiate the process immediately because funds are limited 

and will be offered on a first come, first serve basis.

vineyardteam.org

1. Initiate registration process with the Vineyard Team:

  Email the following information to 
  Fritz Westover, Technical Program Manager 
 fritz@vineyardteam.org | 805.466.2288: 

  • Grower Name • Vineyard Name • Vineyard Location 
 • Mailing Address • Phone Number • Email
 • Copy of PG&E Bill Associated with the Vineyard

2.  Upon registration confirmation from the Vineyard 
Team, contact approved dealer to arrange a site visit 
and receive a written quote (including a picture of the 
proposed meter location) for purchase and installation 
of flow meter as per manufacturer’s instructions:

  Bill Bilek, CalWest Rain 
 billb@calwestrain.com | 805.226.8990

3.  If grower intends to move forward with the project, 
forward a copy of the quote to the Vineyard Team 
within three weeks of initial registration and 
coordinate with dealer to proceed with the installation.

4.  Upon completion of the installation and full payment 
for the project, grower must provide the Vineyard Team 
with a copy of the final invoice, which includes a final 
picture of the installation and proof of payment.

5.  Upon review and verification of the above 
documentation, Vineyard Team will reimburse the 
grower directly by check for 50% of the total cost, not 
to exceed $750. Final documentation must be received 
by May 15, 2014 to be eligible for the rebate.

GROWERS MAY ENROLL FOR THE PROGRAM BY TAKING THE FOLLOWING STEPS:

All inquiries should be directed to Fritz Westover, Technical Program Manager for the Vineyard Team: 
fritz@vineyardteam.org | 805.466.2288


